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Watts Remy

From: Janet Johnson <janetmargjohnson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 7:21 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please support SB 281

To Whom It May Concern, 
Please support SB 281 which requires manufacturers of screen devices to include warning labels on wireless digital 
products and to include a manual on how to use products safely. 
 A recent $30 million study by the US National Toxicology Program/National Institutes of health (NTH/NIH) shows clear 
evidence of a causal link between cancer and exposure to wireless cell phone signals. If people are not reading the 
warnings about not touching the phone to the body, then their exposures are going to be even more!! 
This includes children who are at higher risk for cancer. 
Manufacturer’s instructions should be very obvious to any purchase of a digital product. A 35 year-old friend and mother 
of a 7 year old girl has just been diagnosed with a brain tumor the size of a nectarine. How many times does this have to 
repeat itself, before we start facing reality? 
Sincerely, 
Janet Johnson, Special Needs Teacher 
131 Green Road, Bolton, MA 


